UPDATE MONDIAL

You may or may not be aware of the tragic aircraft accident that occurred at the Tanay drop zone on June 19th. We were saddened to learn of the death of the two pilots and two passengers. The other passengers survived and although some are in intensive care their injuries are no longer life threatening.

Our thoughts and condolences are with the families of those deceased, the Russian Parachute Sport Federation, the drop zone owner, Andrey Barabash, and all his staff. We wish a speedy recovery to those injured.

We would like to confirm that this accident will not impact the Mondial for which the organization is still going ahead as planned. Replacement aircraft are already confirmed.

Bulletin 3 has understandably been slightly delayed but will be issued by July 1st at the latest.

A zoom meeting of all the Heads of Delegation is planned in the coming days during which further information will be available. The invitation will be communicated via the Head of Delegation WhatsApp group set up by the organiser.




